Christianson, Eric

From: Sent:

Rob O'Connell [rob@mobhi.com] Tuesday, June 14, 2011 2:15 PM

To:

Christianson, Eric

Subject:

Application for Brocach pub on Monroe St.

Hi - my family and I live within a few blocks of Monroe st and quite close to the proposed Brocach pub. Our family strongly supports the application. Having social meeting places is a cornerstone of any community - it's why we choose to live close to downtown. We already have one or two places on Monroe st and the more the merrier in my opinion. The cluster of shops/restaurants/bars in the Monroe street area has been there for a long time - so neighbors (my family included) should expect there to be commercial activity in this location - no neighbor should be surprised by this.

best regards, Rob O'Connell (1010 Garfield St.)